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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
GOLD RIGHTS RESPECTING SCHOOL 
 
I am delighted to announce that we have been accredited for the third time with our Gold Rights Respecting 
Schools (RRS) status.  We were inspected at the beginning of March and have just received the report.  I am 
delighted with the report and that it highlights the work we have undertaken on Children’s Rights and giving 
children a voice in their own school.  Stephen Kidd, the assessor for RRS was so impressed with all the 
children he spoke to on the day and how they could articulate their understanding of rights within their own 
school.  I would like to thank all the pupils for their hard work with this, particularly the Rights Respecting 
School committee.  I would also like to thank staff for their continued hard work and commitment to children’s 
rights.  A special thank you to Mrs Wylie, who leads this within the school, we really do appreciate your hard 
work.  We look forward to receiving our new banner and the pupil committee are planning a big celebration 
later on this term, more information will follow. We are very aware that being a Rights Respecting School is 
not just a one off for an inspection or a banner on the wall.  We want children’s rights to be an integral part of 
our school and will continue to embed this on a daily basis.  I have attached part of the report which shows 
our strengths and areas for continued improvement.  
 

 
Thank you again for your continued support with this and I hope you can join us in celebrating our wonderful 
news!  
Your sincerely,  

Fiona Meney  
Mrs Fiona Meney  
Head Teacher 


